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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

It has been a busy week back at school after the half term break, so no long message from me 
this week. Just to say that I hope you all enjoy the weekend and we look forward to seeing you all 
back at school on Monday. 

  

    Kind regards 

    Kieran Walsh 

 

 

 

 

French word 

of  

the week 

‘Gâteau’ 

means                      

‘cake’                             

in French. 

Please try and use this French word                                              

as much as you can with your child. 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 
Group % Attend 

Year 1 93.5 

Year 2 95.7 

Year 3 96.4 

Year 4 97.2 

Year 5 97.2 

Year 6 95.7 

Totals 96.0 

Yr 

 4 
& 
5 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – Imagery 
 

Definition 1  — images that are created in the 

mind while reading or looking at art. 

 

The book is full of jungle imagery. 

 

Please try and use this word                                              

as much as you can with your child. 

 

Word 

of  

the week 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 

Y1:  Cara, Grace, Desmond 

Y2: Joseph, Charlie, Madeline  

Y3: Leo, Finnley, Arlo 

Y4: Logan, George, Teddy 

Y5: Amelia, Alfie, Siena 

Y6: Georgina, Amber, Jasmine 

 Monday 28th November—Flu        

immunisation  - All School 

 Wednesday 30th November—  

Parent drop in/book look 

 Thursday 8th December—           

Christmas jumper day & Whole 

School Christmas Performance . 

 Friday 16th December—Last day of 

term—1.30pm finish. 

 Tuesday 3rd January—return to 

school. 
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

 

Have a great weekend!! 

Frogs drink water through their skin 

Despite their wide mouths, frogs ‘drink’ by absorbing water through their skin and  

swallow using their eyes.  
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Friday 18th November 

Non-uniform day—spots or 

stripes theme if you can.  

Donations are being taken to raise 

money for Children in Need.  

 

Choir Corner 

Wow! Thank you to the children who have 

committed to our school Choir / Musical    

Theatre club by showing up and trying their 

best. (If your child has changed their minds 

about attending, please do inform the office 

or Miss May so she can remove them from 

her register). After a few sessions last half 

term, to get a feel for singing, we were blown 

away with how well they could do their scales 

this week. We also used our facial expressions 

and body language in a fun exercise to help 

with our performances. We're excited to learn 

a brand-new song and will be singing our own 

picks at the end of the sessions. If you love 

singing and are going to try your best, we 

would love you to join, please see Miss May.  


